
To new IB course students 

 

The following information is about: 

 

１． The Placement Test 

２． Purchase of Math textbooks 

３． E-mail Address Registration 

 

 

 

１．The Placement Test 

 The placement test will be held on March 24th in order to assess the language skills of incoming students. 

In Kokusai’s IB course, Japanese language classes for Foundation Year students will be provided based on 

the proficiency level of each student. Students will be divided into groups according to the results of this 

test. 

  Please arrive at school by 8:30 a.m. on the day of the placement, and check in at the reception desk. 

8:30 Roll-call 

 9:00-10:00 Placement test 

 10:00-11:30 Individual meeting with Japanese teachers 

 11:30-12:30 IB Orientation 

 12:30-1:15 p. m. Lunch 

 1:30 p. m.- School Orientation for the whole new students 

 

２．Purchase of Math textbook 

It turns out that it is difficult to purchase physical copies of HAESE MATHEMATICS because of low 

stock. If you have not purchased one yet, please buy the digital copy only. We apologize for the delay of this 

announcement. 

 

３．Registration of e-mail address 

① Please register an address which has not been shared with others by the student. 

② Please note that the e-mail address provided will be officially registered to the International 

Baccalaureate Organization (IBO). 

③ Please send an email to ibdp1@kokusai-h.metro.tokyo.jp from the provided e-mail address before 

February 28th, 2022. Please title the e-mail as “2022 IB Course Student ○○” where “○○” is to be 

replaced by the student name. 

 There are some students who haven’t sent an e-mail. Please send an e-mail as soon as possible. 
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